
HOLIDAY! 

God’s House Kinder-
garten will be closed 
Monday, October 
14th for Columbus 
Day. Daycare will be 

OPEN. 

FIELD TRIPS: 

4K classes will be going 
to Old Baker Farm on 

October 9th  

5K class will be going to 
Kinnebrew Farm on  

October 30th 
 
 
 
 
 

Find us on Instagram & 
Facebook 

@godshousekindergarten 

OCTOBER  
KINDER KAPERS  

Dear parents,  

We hope your children are enjoying God’s House as much as we are enjoying having 
them here. Getting to know your children is the highlight of the year, and we are so 
thankful that you entrust your children to our care each day.  

 With October being Community Helper Month, we are excited for the many 
visitors that are coming to see us. We have visits scheduled from the firemen, a po-
lice officer, a pastor, a surgeon, a CRNP, an Allergist, a CRNA, and James Spann, the 
ABC3340 Weatherman. Children have the opportunity to dress up during our commu-
nity Helper dress up days on October 28th & 29th . They also may dress up in their 
costumes on October 31st, but no scary costumes allowed! Your child’s teacher will 
send a reminder later in the month, so please check their folders! 

 Sickness is inevitable at school, but we can do our best in trying to limit the 
spread as much as possible. If your child does become sick at school (fever, diar-
rhea, vomiting, or other contagious illness), you will be contacted right away and 
asked to come get them. Please remember that any child who leaves school due to 
sickness must be symptom free without medicine for 24 hours before returning to 
school. You may also return with a doctor’s note stating that your child is not conta-
gious. We appreciate your help in preventing the spread of illnesses! 

 Bloom Pediatric Occupational Therapy will be doing speech and occupational 
testing October 7th & 8th.  Forms were sent home in your child’s folder for signing 
up. If you would like more information please contact the office.  

Carpool note—Safety is our number one priority when it comes to your children, and 
we ask that you please wait for a staff member to help get your child out of the car 
during carpool. Please have your student ready to unload on the passenger side of 
your vehicle. Morning drop off carpool times are 8:50-9:10; Carpool pick up is 11:50
-12:00. If it is past 9:10 or 12:00 then you must walk inside to drop off or pick up! 

 Please take note of your child’s  4K/5K FIELD TRIP DAYS. Information will 
be sent home in their folders. You are responsible for driving or finding your child a 
ride to and from the field trip. If you are unable to acquire a ride we will not be able 
to provide childcare for them during that time. Field Trips are always a favorite with 
the kids and parents. 

 We are thankful for the month of October, and the opportunity to teach the 
children about the men and women who serve our community so well in different ca-
pacities. In the same manner we teach them about the ultimate servant Jesus 
Christ, and how we should exemplify him in the way we serve others.  

May we be reminded of God’s sacrificial love for us everyday.  

 

C O M M U N I T Y    
H E L P E R    
M O N T H  

Susan Coxhead, Director of GHK 

In Christ,  


